
02 March 2022 
 
Temporary Power Cut  
 
Residents of Premier Park (Part of area 10) are alerted of a temporary power cut due to a power line 
that is being fixed after a damage caused by an attempted cable theft in Arbor Park (Roobois Street) . 
Our electricity team is currently on sight attending to the problem, electricity will resume as soon as the 
problem is resolved. 
 
For immediate release  
 


